
WSR 22-01-073
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
FISH AND WILDLIFE

[Filed December 10, 2021, 8:51 a.m.]

The department of fish and wildlife has withdrawn the proposed 
rule, listed in WSR 21-18-084. Additional information about this rule 
is at https://wdfw.wa.gov/about/regulations/development/2022-spring-
black-bear-rules-and-regulations.

For more information, contact the agency rules coordinator Annie 
Szvetecz, rules.coordinator@dfw.wa.gov.

Annie Szvetecz
Rules Coordinator
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